Customer Satisfaction Program
N232415060 Block Main Oil Gallery Hot Core Pin Casting Defect

March 2024

This notice applies to your vehicle, VIN:

Dear General Motors Customer:

We have learned that your 2023 model year Chevrolet Colorado, Chevrolet Silverado 1500, or GMC Sierra 1500 may
have a condition in which the engine block was produced with cracks.

Your satisfaction with your Colorado, Sjlverado, or Sierra is very important to us, so we are announcing a program to
prevent this condition or, if it has occurred, to fix it.

What We Will Do: Your GM dealer will replace the engine. This service will be performed for you at no charge until
March 31, 2026. After that, any applicable warranty will apply.

What You Should Do: To limit any possible inconvenience, we recommend that you contact your dealer as soon as
possible to schedule an appointment for this repair. By scheduling an appointment, your dealer can ensure that the
necessary parts will be available on your scheduled appointment date.

If you have any questions or concerns that your dealer is unable to resolve, please contact the appropriate Customer
Assistance Center at the number listed below.

For the hearing or speech impaired, please contact our Customer Assistance Center using the Telecommunication
Relay Service by dialing 711 then providing the appropriate Customer Assistance Center number for your vehicle.

Division Number Text Telephones (TTY

Chevrolet 1-800-222-1020 711/ 1-800-833-2438

GMC 1-800-462-8782 711/ 1-800-833-2438
Puerto Rico — English 1-866-467-9700
Puerto Rico — Espanol 1-866-46/7-9700
Virgin Islands 1-866-467-9700

We truly appreciate you taking the time to remedy your vehicle as we know your time is valuable. We want you to know

that we will do our best, throughout your ownership experience, to ensure that your GM vehicle provides you many
miles of enjoyable driving.

Neelie O'Connor
Global Executive Director
Customer Experience Operations

N232415060



